
Menai Indoor Sports Centre  
We would like to provide an update on progress of the Menai Indoor Sports Centre 

Roof Replacement and Ventilation Upgrade Project.  

Changes to the buildings structural capacity required a Development Application to 

be submitted. The assessment of the Development Application is now complete. 

We are pleased to advise that the construction work is scheduled to commence now 

that we have received Development Consent. 

 

Community update 

For additional information you can email 
Council’s Project Manager, Bob Coughlan 
RCoughlan@ssc.nsw.gov.au 

 

sutherlandshire.nsw.gov.au 

Timing  • The Development Application was approved late December 

2024 

• Work is scheduled to start at Menai Indoor Sports Centre in 

March 2025 in consultation with user groups  

More         

information 

To find out more about the project please visit our project website at 

sutherlandshire.nsw.gov.au/keyprojects 

 

We will keep you updated as the work progresses and thank you for your patience. 


